
State of Florida 

DATE: July 9,2002 
TO: All Padies of Record 
FROM: Jason K. Fudge, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: Docket No. 000121A-TP 

Six Month Review of BellSouth Performance Assessment Plan 

In accordance with Order No. PSC-01-18 19-FOF-TP, issued September 10,2001, (Order) 
staffwill hold an informal meeting to discuss proposed changes to the Performance Assessment Plan 
(Plan) at the following time and place: 

1 :00 p.m. 
Wednesday, September 25,2002 
Room 166, Betty Easley Building 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, Florida 

Staff is soliciting comments on proposed changes to the Performance Assessment Plan and 
requests that any comments on the Plan be filed by Friday August 30,2002, with the Division of the 
Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (an electronic version should also be provided to Lisa 
Harvey at lsharvey@psc.state.fl.us). The comments should specifically address the BellSouth 
Service Quality Measures and Plan Version 2,O dated January 23,2002, and the Self Effectuating 
Enforcement Mechanism Administrative Plan Version 2.3 dated January 3 0,2002. 


